Minutes of the Selectmens Meeting
February 5, 1997

Selectmen Present: Peter Moore, Carcl Smith and Michael
Oldershaw.

Also present was Philip Dwight,

From 6:00 P.M. to 6:25 P.M. an Executive Session was held after
voting to hold the same.

Returning to Open Session the parking problem reported by Jim
Rymes and Julia Jiminez was reviewed. Options as follows were
outlined,
1. Negotiate two spots for video store; two spots for
restaurant posted 2 hours. Parking lot on Antrim
Village Store side posted 1 hour parking.
2. 1 hour parking for all spots.
3. 1 hour parking for all spots and no midnight - 5 aA.M.

Carol will call the Town Attorney to see if there are legal
problems with any of these options.

The meeting adjourned at 6:50 P.M.

Respectfully submitted by Carol Smith.



